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October 2019

Dear Parent

YEAR 11 JOINING WHITLEY BAY HIGH SCHOOLSIXTH FORM

Thursday 7th November 2019

| am writing to invite you to the information evening above.Thisis the first event for students and parents in a programme

of information and guidance for our Year 11 students.

A majority of our Year 11 students join our Sixth Form to study A-level (or equivalent) courses. As well as 24 A-levels in

our curriculum we have three non A-level, level 3 courses, Health & Social Care, Applied Business and Applied ICT.

Parents/Carers and students intending, or possibly intending to join our Sixth Form should attend this presentation.

There will be a programmeof presentations, meetings and events organised for students not intending to join our Sixth

Form starting in November.

Because of numbers, wewill be running the information session twice.

e Parents and students who are in 11LPW, 11SJB, 11SAC, 11RRD, 11LAM, 11KML, 11KJE, 11KFK, 11JMB should

cometo thefirst presentation at 5.30 pm.

e Parents and students who are in 11JHB, 11JFC, 11HLW, 11DNT, 11BWC, 11BLR, 11AMP should cometo the

secondpresentation at 6.45 pm.

The presentation will take place in the Main Hall and lasts approximately 45 minutes.

Except for those with exceptional circumstances, could parents and students please attend at the specified time to

ensure there is adequate seating in the Hall? We know that when we organise events such asthis, travelling to the

school by car along Deneholm andgetting parked can be problematic. Therefore,if at all possible, please walk or leave

in good timefor this evening. If you do drive and park in the neighbouring area, please do so considerately. The 30

minute gap betweenpresentations is designed to allow for parents vacating the premisesafterthefirst presentation by

car to leave before the next parents arrive, to avoid congestion.

Welook forward to seeing you at this event.

Yoursfaithfully

Mr 5Willams

Director of Sixth Form

Assistant Headteacher
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